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Ms. Zundel’s January Newsletter 
 

Big Sky Elementary 
Billings, MT 59102 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Ahuge thank-you goes out to the parents who 
helped make our education celebration such a 
success! The kids had a great time enjoying hot 
chocolate and yummy treats during class. We owe 
another thank-you to the families who have 
donated snacks and Clorox wipes to the class. This is 
so appreciated! 

After winter break, students often have a harder 
time focusing and remembering expectations. To 
prevent this, we will be going over and practicing 
our classroom rules over the next few weeks, and I 
ask that you discuss with your child the importance 
of trying your best and being respectful of others. 
This reminder will set us up for great learning the rest 
of the year! 

Happy New Year! 

Ms. Zundel 
 

Remember you are a Big Sky S.T.A.R. 

Solve Problems, Take Responsibility, Act Safely, and 
Respect Others! 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 3,10,17,24, & 31 

Early Dismissal 1:15 

January 15 

PIR Day (No school) 

January 26 

Alberta Bair Theater: My 
Father’s Dragon (more 
information to come) 
 

Reminders: 

The key is 3 
absences or tardies 
a trimester! Please 
help your child be 
successful by 
arriving on time 
every day. 

 
 


